

A Bi-Monthly Publication from

Volume 16, Issue 1 Sept/Oct 2012

Warren Warriors





RFVIVF 2012

Casa de Gloria hosted our first Conference prophetically entitled Revive 2012 and thanks to everyone who prayed and participated, it was a huge success. Through the 3 day event over 350 from 6 local churches attended. God in His perfect timing, sent two young gift men from Acayucan, (a town 1 ½ hours south of us) to work with CDG's worship team. When they asked to come, they didn't know we were planning this event. He also sent Pastor Troy Thomas, a gifted evangelist who through his illustrated sermons brought the Word of God to life and made it easy for those in attendance to understand & apply it to their everyday lives. In La Barra [Upper left photo] Raul

VISITING THE SICK



It is a joy to watch God meet the needs of His people. Santos, the young man pictures above received a lot of was milking cows 4 years ago when a cow kicked his leg and shattered it. He had a steel rod and pins inserted but 3 years later the steel rod begins

to resurface and none of his family care enough to do anything about it. We meet Santos expectantly and Pat took him directly to the Dr. who performed his operation Tecolapan. We stopped in 4 years ago. He's never had a birth certificate and doesn't know how old he is. Without this document he doesn't qualify for free medical care and will probably not pursue the operation due to this tiny obstacle, please pray that he does. Suamy [Upper right] encouragement from the groups that came in. She is enrolled in our Video Bible School and with some leg supports Pat designed for a wheel chair, she regularly

attends church again. Agree with us for her divine healing. Santos [Bottom photo] is 94 years old and was the first Christian in to pray for him & he ended up encouraging us.



ACTIVITIES THIS FALL:

Oct 22-24 ~ Drive up to Lousiana for the Holidays for a short time of furlough **Nov 1~** Happy Birthday Sandy Warren! Nov 2∼ Happy 54th Wedding Anniversary Calvin & Sandy Warren! Nov 3 ~ Annual participation in Husser's 15 mile Garage Sale. All proceeds go towards the ministry!

Nov 25~ Sharing at 10:30am at Shepherds Care Church on Lee Road at Barkers Corner.

Dec 16 ~ Grace Harbor Family Church Covington





SMILES EVERYONE, SMILES!

Cratisa Caldwell, a young enthusiastic dentist, came in with Pastor Troy Thomas and his wife Shirley. The ladies in CDG brought traditional foods for these two ladies to taste for Saturday's meeting and for the ladies in La Barra it was the first time they ever played musical chairs. Cratisa or C. C. [Si Si in Spanish] for short, was the guest speaker at the Ladies meetings on Saturday afternoon in Casa De Gloria. Tuesday afternoon in La Barra, and again on Wednesday night at the Ladies meeting at the waterfall church under Pastor Brigedo. She also shared a moment on Monday night at a General meeting in La Barra. Her love & huge smile won

the hearts of the people she met and they brought her gifts of appreciation to show for it. Shirley Thomas spoke to the ladies in La Barra about being the Proverbs 31 virtuous woman and to much to our surprise; it was the first time many had ever been taught on this subject. Comments and smiles from the local body of believers circulated throughout their visit as the ladies who heard their messages felt challenged and refreshed by them.







PLEASE CONSIDER LENDING US A HAND ON SATURDAY, NOV.3RD, RIGHT AT THE CORNER OF HWY 16 & Hwy 445 at NEW **LIFE FELLOWSHIP** CHURCH. We begin setting up at 5:30am and pick up at 2:00 pm. Any time you can donate is much appreicated!

DELIVERY RAIN OR SHINE



When the water truck isn't delivering 5 gallon jugs of water to the surrounding

communities, it is used to transport everything we need to hold services at the Hall we rent every Sunday. We recently acquired a covered frame, benches and tarpaulin so we could transport people, water jugs or equipment to any of our mission locations in the rain or sunshine. Now to teach those with Dr. Licenses to drive!



MUSICIANS ON THE RISE



Nato was 5 years old when he knew God gave him the gift to play the drums. We met him at 10 years old and witnessed the anointing on his life. Nato & Victor, a high school buddy and longtime friend, donated their time to help fine tune our Praise and Worship team.









We will be stateside for the months of November & December. Contact us if your church, church's cell or youth group would like us to share about what the Lord is doing in San Andres Tuxtla, Veracruz, Mexico Contact information found on page 4.

BLESSED TO GIVE

Casa De Gloria with the many resources received through the years has been fortunate to pass the blessing received new transitional onto others. Recently we were able to supply *Psalms* 91 both adult and children's versions, 31 days of Prayer,& 31 days of Praise to two missionaries, David who ministers in the local jail[Top left photo] and Eligeo, a Mexican missionary to Honduras.[Bottom left photo] Eligeo came to translate for Pastor Trov Thomas at our Revive 2012 Congreso and we noticed he had trouble reading his Bible. So we

made an appointment for him to see an Ophthalmologist. Troy & CDG saw to it that he lenses eye glasses. Now he can read the fine print on anything especially in His Bible. New Testaments were passed out to record their own music. new converts at a Pastoral Unity Meeting where 6 churches united to hear an evangelist from Puebla. [Middle was borrowed. These picture left In October, Nato and Victor *[pictured upper right* corner1 came in to work with our Praise & Worship team. Both of these musicians work together in their own studio. teach music lessons, and



CDG donated a sound board we had because the one they had they two young men donated their time and expertise on their own accord and God honored their servants' hearts.

HEDGE OF PROTECTION IN MORELOS

After several years of desiring to build a protective wall around the property in Morelos and with accordance to the finances that were designated for this work project, Morelos received



a concrete block knee wall with barred fence across the front of the property before funds ran out to finish this project. Pedro [Far right] loves to play baseball so much that he doesn't pay attention to the season's schedule. CDG is planning to team up with Pedro in an effort to win Morelos for Jesus by joining them in their community baseball league to be more involved in the community. Their new season startes in January 2013.











INSPIRED BY FRUIT

We are accustomed to using colored tissue paper to fill gift bags but in San Andres for over 20 years you can see these giant tissue paper hot air balloons fill the sky every September. They are so big boom lifts are used to hoist them off the ground while they ignite a ball of kerosene soaked gauze to create the hot air. If not executed properly the wind will catch the paper balloon on fire and it will come crashing to the grown as seen in the pictures to the left. Itlama, [right] a

tropical fruit common to our area is the inspiration for the World's largest tissue paper hot air balloons with the most points on record and each year Guinness Book of World Records is available to add the new record in their book. This year a balloon fell just a few feet from us and the local firemen armed with fire extinguishers ran to put out the fire on the tin roof and carried the charred remains through the crowd. This annual event is indigenous to San Andres.







CONTACT INFORMATION:

CDG OFFICE IN MEXICO: # 011-52-294-94-256-50

PHONE NUMBERS:
Karen's # 985-981-9865
Pat's # 985-974-6735
OR
E-MAIL & FACEBOOK

@:
the_warren_warriors@yahoo.com

We're on the Web! Casa.de.gloria.ministries 20megsfree.com

Financial Support & Donation Information:
Please make checks payable

Casa de Gloria, Inc

Mail them to our Stateside Support address:

Pat and Karen Warren 20042 East Bell Road Amite, LA. 70422-3812

Casa de Gloria, Inc. Pat & Karen Warren 20042 East Bell Road AMITE, LA. 70422 –3812

THE WARREN WARRIORS' PRAYER REQUESTS

- We continue to seek nice garage sale items such as: household items, Knick-knacks or whatnots, baby items, linens, books, toys, etc... for this years' 15- mile yard sale corner of Hwy 445 and Hwy 16 in Husser, LA. November 3rd, 2012. Please contact us if you have items to donate or wish to help us put some smiles on some folks!
- 2. 2 nice Speakers for youth group in Tecolapan
- 3. We would like to purchase the 33' X 195' property next to our place in Los Pinos to use for parking and future expansion of the church. It has International Hwy road frontage! (approx. \$25,000 USD)
- 4. Please pray about donating towards the Building Fund &/or 2012 Projects mentioned in previous newsletters and on our Website or come join us in person on a hands-on project.
- 5. Looking for baseball equipment for Morelos; gloves, bats, balls, shirts, cleats, helmets, umpire paddings, scorebooks, etc...
- 6. Manuel, a pastor in Reynosa desires a small bus or 15 passenger van.
- 7. Anyone interested in making up Children's shoe boxes contact us!

Praise Report!

- ✓ We finished phase 1 of the bathrooms in Benito Juarez.
- ✓ We were able to build the knee walls and install the gates in Morelos. [See page 3]
- ✓ Javier, a master carpenter whom God delivered from a ruined life of alcohol abuse several years ago, built this beautifully master handcrafted pulpit for Casa de Gloria.

